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Comments: This comment is written to urge you to continue to ban permanent climbing hooks in wilderness

areas, as follows the law. The primary priority of wilderness is biodiversity protection. This is even more

necessary as the public has gotten used to feeling entitled to encroach upon and modify any resources we can

see for our current purposes. This is an attitude we have to train ourselves out of in order to rediscover

sustainable life styles. We might as well start by not weakening the limits to permanent infrastructure in

wilderness areas.  Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback! 


